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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DeiED

MATATAG

DIVISION LETTER August 16, 2024
No. |2, s. 2024

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
All Public School Heads
All Others Concerned

This Office instructs all Public Schools District Supervisors to report the number
of Local School Board teachers for SY 2024-2025 through this link,
https://tinyurl.com/BTN-LSB-TEACHERS-2024-2025 , on or before August 20, 2024 at
12:00 PM.

The gathered data will be used in assessing the crucial resources in schools,
identify gaps or surpluses, and make informed decisions to optimize resource
allocation and enhance educational outcomes.

For immediate compliance.

CAROLINA S. ETA, EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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